
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Please speak with either of us if 
you have any concerns or 
questions.         
 
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 

 
Springfield Newsletter 

December 2023 

 

 

    STAFF NEWS 
We are sorry to be saying Goodbye to 
Miss Murphy who has worked at 
Springfield for a number of years. She 
has taught in EYFS/ KS1 and is 
currently sharing the Reception class 
with Mrs Shikabonga, who we are 
pleased to inform you will be taking 
the class full time from January. We 
wish Miss Murphy well and thank her 
for all her hard work with many the 
children over the years. 

 

Winter is here…  
We have already had a taste of winter! During the bad 
weather, we aim to keep school open and will only close if 
it is absolutely necessary.  
The Health and Safety of children and staff are our priority. 
Keep an eye on our website for the latest information. 
Details can also be found on Sheffield City Council’s 
website and on BBC Radio Sheffield.  Take care and 
remember to allow extra time for your journey to school- 
however you travel.  

                                                                                           

 

                                                               

 
Thank you to all our 
families who 
supported our non- 
uniform day for BBC 
Children in Need. We 
raised over £172- a 

fantastic effort! 

                         
 

EYFS & KS1 will be performing their Nativity 

play on 13th and 14th December.  Make sure you 

have ordered your tickets! 

  A reminder that school will be CLOSED on Wednesday 

6th December for an INSET day (Staff training).                          

School will close for the Christmas 

Holiday at 3:15pm on Friday 22nd December. 

School will reopen on Monday 8th January 2024. 

 

We hope that everyone enjoys a restful time and wish our 

families who are celebrating; a very Happy Christmas and 

to all our families, we send greetings for a very Happy and 

peaceful New Year.    

                                                                                      


